
 Susana Martinez 
 Governor 
 
 Tom Church 
  Cabinet Secretary 
 
 
   
 April 14, 2014 
 
 

Press Release 
 
 

 
 

NMDOT Safety Project Begins In Aztec 
 

San Juan – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) began a safety improvement 
project on April 13 in Aztec.  The project is on NM 516 (from mile post 7.4 to milepost 13.9) and on U.S. 
550 (from mile post 159.9 to mile post 161.2).   It includes ADA ramps, sidewalk, curb and gutter and 
median paving.   
 
There will be intermittent single lane closures on NM 516 and US 550.  Motorists can expect minor 
delays from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. during the work week.  Drivers are urged to proceed through the work 
zone with caution, observe traffic control signing and obey posted speed limits.  
 
This $701,492 safety project is funded by the NMDOT and is scheduled for completion in the summer of 
2014.  H.O. Construction Inc. of Albuquerque is the contractor for this project.   
 
Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website, www.nmroads.com. 
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For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information Officer, at 
(505) 995-7704 
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